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February 28" 2020

To whom it may concern

Subject : FCC Change of ID letter

We, Hilti Corporation, having a business address at Feldkircherstrasse 100 — FL-9494- Schaan —
Liechtenstein, would like to apply with the FCC for a change in ID for the model mentioned below.

A separate letter from EM Microelectronic Marin SA has been provided to demonstrate their
approval.

Description: BT Radio Beacon
New Model: Al T320

New FCC ID: SDL-BTAGO02
Previous Model: EMBPO

Previous FCC ID: 2ACQR-EMBPO

We, Hilti Corporation declare that the new product version is identical to the certified product and

the documents on file with the FCC from the original certification remain unchanged and continue
to be valid.

Should you have any other questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me
directly.

Yours Truly

Signed: ///Q W%—\
Printed: Ulrich Betten

Title: Head of Tool Certification

Company Name: Hilti Entwicklungsgesellschaft mbH
Address: HiltistraRe 6, 86916 Kaufering - Germany

Dated: 2020-02-28



